TS TO PARENT?

‘us for a documentary series following one couple's
journey to grow their family.

November 10, 6-8:30pm

Kansas Memorial Union - Woodruff Auditorium

7:15pm - Panel

' 7:45pm - Catered reception

Bring a donation to support ETC’s Pregnant &
Parenting Resource Pantry Initiative. Scan the QR
code to access donation list.
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SUPPORT
ETC's Pregnant & Parenting
Resource Pantry Initiative

The Emily Taylor Center for Women & Gender is
committed to supporting the health and wellness of
pregnant and parenting students at KU. As part of this
commitment, ETC is beginning to collect materials for
a free resource pantry initiative to benefit our
pregnant and parenting students. We acknowledge
and recognize that material resources are essential to
the success of caregiving students. This initiative will
provide access to a myriad of free products necessary
for parenting young children. To support this initiative,
the Emily Taylor Center is accepting donations during
Non-Traditional Student Week (November 7-13).

Students United for Reproductive & Gender Equity
(SURGE) is running a donation drive to benefit ETC's
new pregnant and parenting resource pantry initiative
that corresponds with the event Who Gets to Parent?
on November 10. SURGE encourages attendees to
bring a donation to the event and will collect gifts
upon entrance. Please note that donations are

suggested and not required for admission.

Requested donations include diapers, formula, wipes,
cleaning products, and bottles as well as the many
items included on ETC's wish list. Scan the QR code for

the wish list.




